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Dear Alastair,

You will recall that I mentioned to you about Levens Park being included on your
Development Framework Plans as being Public Open Space. I considered that this was the wrong
designation, as Levens Park is strictly private, save only that it has public footpaths running through
it. 1 therefore hope that you will amend your paperwork, Levens Park is certainly not a public open
space.

In the same vein, I also wish to make clear to you that on the Heversham and Leasgill inset
Map Number 23, the woodland near Mabbin Hall is marked as PS169. This of course means Public
Open Space on your system, and I wish to make clear that this woodland is not, and never has been,
Public Open Space. There are no public footpaths running through it and it is strictly private.
Please therefore make amendments to your plans and if necessary your texts.

I look forward to hearing from you in confirmation of these two matters.

Ve n'ﬁ cinnaralys

CVH. Bagot



